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Telecommunication  
Development Bureau (BDT) 
 

Ref.: Addendum 1 to 
BDT/IEE/RME/DM/381 

Geneva, 20 January 2014 

  To:  
    

- ITU Member States; 
- ITU-D Sector Members; 
- National Regulatory Authorities of ITU 

Member States in Africa 

   
   
   

 
Subject: New dates and venue for ITU/BDT Regional Economic and Financial Forum of 

Telecommunications/ICTs for Africa, Brazzavile, Congo (Republic of the), 18  - 19 February 
2014  
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Further to BDT letter BDT/IEE/RME/DM/381, I am pleased to inform you that a new venue and dates have 
been confirmed for the Regional Economic and Financial Forum of Telecommunications/ICTs for Africa that 
is being organized by the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) in collaboration with the Regulatory 
Agency for Post and Electronic Communications (ARPCE), Congo (Republic of the). 

The forum will be held at the ARPCE headquarter in Brazzaville, Republic of Congo, from 18 to 19 February 
2014.  

Delegate on-site registration will begin at 1400 hours on 17 February 2014. 

The meeting of the Study Group 3 Regional Group for Africa (SG3RG-AFR) of the Telecommunication 
Standardization Bureau (TSB) will follow the Forum from 20 to 21 February 2014.  

Information concerning these meetings is available online at: http://www.itu.int/en/ITU-D/Regulatory-
Market/Pages/default.aspx.  

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your continued interest in the 
work of ITU.  

I look forward to your participation in these events. 

Yours faithfully, 

[Original signed] 

Brahima Sanou 
Director 
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